ASHLYNS SCHOOL

November 2024
Dear Parent/Carer
Year 13 UCAS and Careers Day - Thursday 14 November

This term our Extended Learning Day for Year 13 students has been designated for UCAS, Degree
Apprenticeship and Careers support, and will take place on Thursday 14 November. The students
will begin the day with a presentation on the UCAS process and alternatives to university, and will
then spend the rest of the day working with staff on their university applications and Personal
Statements. We hope this will allow students to complete their applications by 11 December, which
is the school’s deadline for UCAS.

We will have a careers advisor working with students in groups and on an individual basis
throughout the day. They will be available for advice on careers and apprenticeships, CV writing,
and interview techniques. Students who wish to make an appointment to see the school's Careers
Advisor, outside of our Careers and UCAS day, should speak to Mrs Turner in the Sixth Form
Office. All students will need to bring their own electronic devices, this must not be a
mobile phone.

For the few students who are exempt from this day as they have already sent their application off
to UCAS, please use the link to authorise their home study arrangements using this online form

Further information about the UCAS process can be found on the UCAS website:
UCAS Advice for Parents/Carers

Yours sincerely

Mr A Bull
Head of Year 13

Chesham Road, Berkhamsted, Hertfordshire HP4 3AH
T: 01442 863605
E: admin@ashlyns.herts.sch.uk www.ashlyns.herts.sch.uk

Head Teacher: James Shapland BSc, MSc


https://forms.gle/9v5e5fLeKEvoYj1V7
https://www.ucas.com/undergraduate/applying-university/advice-parents-guardians-and-carers

